
 

 

Two Firms Join KLJ Engineering 

April 10, 2025 

 

KLJ Engineering LLC (KLJ) is pleased to announce the acquisition of D.R Griffin & Associates, Inc (DRG) 

and United Field Services, Inc (UFS).  

 

Both DRG and UFS, led by their President, Brian Forbes, specialize in survey, drafting, and engineering 

services, with a particular emphasis on energy-related projects for private, public, and Tribal clients. 

Joined with KLJ, the combined firms will bring expanded land surveying capacity and capability to 

several important markets and geographies.   

 

“These two companies bring decades of valuable experience and industry expertise that align well with 
KLJ’s core services and key customers,” said KLJ’s CEO, Kurt Zmich. “With established office locations 
in Colorado, Wyoming, and New Mexico, this partnership is a natural fit that strengthens our presence 

and capabilities in regions vital to our future business." 

 

Link to original press release: 

https://kljeng.com/news/two-firms-join-klj-engineering 
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